Robert Mackenzie

I support efforts for a nationally-leading occupational heat standard to protect workers' health and
safety. It should include references to non-retaliation laws as part of New Mexico HIIPP plans. The
standard needs more clarify on emergency procedures while waiting for emergency medical staff.
There should be no exemptions for work locations which have A/C, but it is not functioning.
Provisions for delivery drivers (UPS, FedEx, freight) should be covered explicitly. Employers
should request input from workers in drafting plans for heat-related stress and provide training.



